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Principal Corner 
Welcome Back!  We have had a very smooth opening of the 2016-17 school year.  We would like to 
thank the teachers that retired over the summer and the upcoming retirees for their hard work and 
dedication to our children.  You will be seeing new faces in the classrooms as we are welcoming six 
enthusiastic new teachers to our S.H.E. family.   
 
Your input and opinions are very important to the success of our school.  We would like to invite 
everyone to our “Parent Information Night”, Tuesday September 13, 2016, from 5 – 6 p.m.  The 
meeting will be held in your child’s classroom where school/ classroom rules, procedures, and 
communication methods will be shared.  The first PTO meeting will follow at 6 p.m. in the cafeteria.  
We hope to see everyone in attendance. 
 
Please check out our school website at http://she.hancockschools.net/.   
 
We are anticipating a great school year where wonderful memories will be made. 

 

Mrs. Jenkins 

 

**If you need more information regarding the school newsletter or school events please contact the 
school at 467-4655. Si necesita más información sobre los boletines escolares o eventos de la 

escuela por favor comuníquese con la escuela al 467-4655 

 
New Faculty/Staff 
 
Sara Wilson   Kindergarten 
Jessica Deschamp  3rd Grade 
LaKrisha LaCoste  3rd Grade 
Alec McAlarnen  4th Grade 
Carla Morgan  5th Grade 
Adrienne McMullen  SPED 
 

 
Welcome to our Family! 

 

After Care Providers 
 
We are very fortunate at South Hancock 
Elementary to be affiliated with two 
organizations that provide after care services 
and they include:   
 
Camp Care 
Debbie Kuylen, Director 
228-467-9265 
 
Boys and Girls Club 
Amajae Shaw, Director 
228-467-9515 
 
If you are interested in their services, you will 
need to contact them directly. 
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